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General Comment

I am writing to express my strong support for Delfin Midstream LLC and their application for a five-year
extension of their LNG export authorizations.

Delfin’s floating LNG project in the Gulf of Mexico represents a significant contribution to the energy
landscape. Their commitment to innovation, environmental responsibility, and economic growth is
commendable. By extending their authorization, we can ensure continued progress in the field of liquefied
natural gas exports.

As the global demand for clean energy sources grows, Delfin’s project plays a crucial role in meeting this
need. The project’s positive impact on job creation, economic development, and energy security cannot be
overstated.

I urge the Department of Energy to expediently grant Delfin the necessary extension, allowing them to
continue their valuable work. Supporting Delfin’s efforts aligns with our shared goal of promoting
sustainable energy solutions and fostering economic prosperity.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I trust that the Department of Energy will carefully consider
Delfin’s request and recognize the importance of their project.





